Charterhouse 2025





December 2024

Dear Parent,

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a place on this trip. I look forward to a successful and enjoyable camp.

Your child will leave school at approximately 8.40am on the morning of Wednesday 9th July 2025 and will require a packed lunch and plenty to drink in their rucksack.

They will return on the evening of Friday 11th July 2025 at approximately 5.30pm. Please make arrangements to collect your child at this time.

Please complete the Medical, Dietary and Permission (EV5) google form https://forms.gle/igB2LWs2SfpE5VfZ9 if you have not done so already. This is very important and must be completed accurately and signed. Medication must be named and given to the teacher in charge of your child's group on the day of departure. Children are not allowed to retain medication. You may feel it necessary to discuss any requirements with the teacher in charge of the group. This form must be completed and submitted to the school office by Monday 20th January 2025. Please note that your child will not be able to go if a form is not completed.

Also enclosed with this letter is the code of conduct. Please read through this with your child. Any child who does not comply with the code of conduct whilst at Charterhouse could be sent home. Pupils' behaviour prior to the Charterhouse Trip will be monitored.

I have also enclosed a 'standard' kit list. Although we will hopefully have no rain, wellington boots will be particularly useful for caving. Some are available from the Centre but not in large numbers. We want the trip to be educationally sound and rewarding, a good social experience, fun and, most importantly, safe. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Pip Nightingale

Charterhouse Trip Organiser

Mugale



